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PRAISES:Thank you for praying for our transition at the end
of January. Our church gave us a sweet send-off with
tears shed and many kind words said. We will greatly
miss our church family in these days ahead!

We've seen and felt the Lord's grace for our girls.
They have been adjusting well and are always excited
to meet new friends at each church we visit. Thank
you for praying our family!

Jesus is worthy!

Greetings!

February marks our first month on full-time
deputation! It's a thrill to be moving forward and
closer to Brazil. January took us to two great meetings
in northern Virginia and central South Carolina as well
as closed out my time on staff at our church.

At this point, we have presented in 12 meetings and
have 55 scheduled. Our 2024 calendar is close to filled,
and we are scheduling into 2025. Two more partners
began support, and we have almost 9% of our needed
support coming in. Praise the Lord! We're amazed and
thankful to see how the Lord is providing.

It's been great to see the Lord working in the
meetings. In one meeting while sharing a testimony, I
mentioned struggling as a teen with assurance of
salvation. After the service, a man told me how he too
struggled with assurance, and it was great to see him
be encouraged through the Scripture that helped me.
In another meeting, the pastor expressed that he
believed the Lord used the message in a specific way
in the church family.

Stephen & Jenifer
Shiloh, Tirzah, & Keziah

February 2024

• More meetings scheduled.
• Two new supporting

partners this month.
• Quick sale of one vehicle.
• Family adjusting well to

deputation.

PRAYERS:
• Safety in traveling.
• Power for ministry.
• Open doors to witness to

the lost.
• Wisdom in filling schedule.

Love,
the Minions


